
Disco and Festive Night at The Mead
3rd November 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

I hope you’re all well and enjoyed the half term break.

The Parents Association wanted to write and let you know we are planning two events in the lead up to
Christmas and we would love to invite you all to help us make these a success. There will be a Zoom meeting
on Monday 8th November at 8pm to discuss the events in more detail but in the meantime, please see the
information below.

Disco
For Reception, Year 1 and 2 we plan on holding a disco on 2nd December. Before we go ahead and book a DJ,
we were wondering if anyone in The Mead family is a DJ/ music maestro/ children’s entertainer and would be
available to help out at this event? If so, please get in touch with us at themeadpa@gmail.com or via your
Class Rep. We will also need a few volunteers to help at the disco so if this is something you’d be interested in
doing, please let us know. A DBS check will be required and this can take a few weeks so if you’re able to help,
it would be helpful if you could get in touch soon.

Timings are to be confirmed but we anticipate the disco starting straight after school for Reception, followed by
discos later in the afternoon for years 1 and 2.

Festive Night at The Mead
The PA plan to host a ‘Festive Night at The Mead’ on Friday 10th December in the late afternoon/ early evening.
We hope to have mulled wine, hot chocolate, singing, music, crafts, hot food, Father Christmas and much more.
Again, we would really appreciate your help so if you have any suggestions or skills you can offer, we would
love to hear from you. We are looking for a Father Christmas! We will also need help with running the stalls so
if you think you’ll be coming to the event and can lend a hand for a while then we would be grateful. The event
will be held outside for obvious reasons so we are in search of gazebos and lighting too.

For those that can make the Monday Zoom call, below are the details of how to join but for those that are
unable to attend but would like to help, please get in touch via the email address.

https://comic-relief.zoom.us/j/92206920459?pwd=blJwbFBWQXc5QUY0YlJQR1NWcXNhQT09
Meeting ID: 922 0692 0459
Passcode: 279835

The PA look forward to ‘seeing’ you on Monday.

Kerrie Winter
Chairperson of The PA
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